Chris O'Brien

S

From: Gabriel Lopez <gabriel@brightspacesgroup.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 4:23 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: SUPPORT H7225, Article 3, Section 17

Dear House Finance Committee Members,

I would like to express SUPPORT for H7225, Article 3, Section 17.

This solution safeguards tenants without penalizing landlords who follow the rules.
Regards,

Gabriel



